
February 4, 2013 

To whom it may concern: 

This letter will confirm that Nancy Johnson, as General Sales Manager, is prohibited from sharing 

confidential information regarding Northern Lights Media. This prohibition includes salary information. 

Andrew Macleod, General Manager 

Northern Lights Media * 701 East Tudor Road * Suite 220 * Anchorage, Alaska 99503 


